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Dear .Amon: 

C. E. MITCH EL L 

55 WALL STREET 

NEW YORK 

February 9, 1925 

I have read the editorial from the 
Star- Telegram of Thursday, January 29, which 
was enclosed in your letter of January 31 . 
You and your people are far too kind to me, 
but I deeply appreciate it, especially when 
what you say advances so directly the inter­
ests of the National City Bank. 

Mr • .Amon G. Carter, 
President, Fort Worth Star-Telegram., 
Fort Worth, Texas . 


